
  

  

 

 

 

 

                                               

                                    GLENN MERN "SPIKE" SQUIRES 

 

 

The sad news that former Continental pilot Spike Squires has taken his last flight west was just received from Golden Eagles member John North. 

 

Glenn Mern Squires “Spike” passed away (5/28/1924-7/13/2016).  Spike retired at age 60 on May 28, 1984.  

 

Additional information will be provided when it is received.   

  

The Golden Eagles sends its condolences to Spike`s family and wishes them peace and comfort as they grieve their loss. 

 

  

 

Dave Newell 

Golden Eagles EVP/Email Coordinator 
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